
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 

Opposite Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi-110 003 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

File No.  CEO / FC / Pariksha / PN / 2019 
Date 1st January 2019 

 
Subject: Rescheduling of Flight Crew Online Examination, Oct, 2018 Session 

 
 Further to the Public Notice dated 19th December 2018, posted on the DGCA 
website and the DGCA on-line examination portal, it is intimated that the exam 
scheduled for all batches of 13/12/2018 and the affected candidates of 3rd batch of 
14/12/2018, has been rescheduled on 10/01/2019 at Bangalore Ahmadabad, Bhopal, 
Bhubaneswar, Hyderabad, Kochi, and Chennai centers. 
 
 All affected candidates are advised to check the Notice Board of   
https://Pariksha.dgca.gov.in  (DGCA on-line examination portal) for further 
information     from time to time and download their admit cards three days prior to 
the exam. 
 
 This is for information of all concerned. 

 
 

Director General of Civil Aviation 

 

https://pariksha.dgca.gov.in/

